
 
ADMINISTRATION  

 

                                                                                                        Date: 10.04.2022 

 

APPEAL TO THE STUDENTS 

 

It has come to the notice of JNU Administration that a heated argument followed by altercation 

among the  students' group took place in Kaveri Hostel. Taking serious note of  the incident, the 

Vice Chancellor, Rector and other officials visited the Hostel and met the students. The Vice 

Chancellor conveyed that no violence will be tolerated on Campus and appealed the students to 

maintain peace and harmony. The Vice Chancellor asked the Wardens present there to take 

immediate steps to avoid any confrontation. Security has been instructed to be vigilant in 

preventing such incidents and submit a report immediately to the JNU Administration.  
 

JNU Administration reiterates its resolve for the zero tolerance towards any form of violence on 

campus. The students are also warned to refrain from involving in such incidents which disturb 

the peace and harmony on Campus. If anyone found indulging in such acts, they will be liable for 

disciplinary action as per University rules. 
 

                     
[REGISTRAR] 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circulation: 

 

1. All concerned  

2. PS to VC/ Rector 

3. Director, CIS-with the request to display the above Advisory at the University Website/e-

office/other online platforms 

4.  Concerned file 


